Dear Brethren October 1, 2022

The first quarter has almost ended, and we have less than a few weeks before we go on our week

break before the second quarter. Finales are about to take place, and I am looking forward to them.

I have enjoyed the four classes that I had for this quarter. Each class has been a challenge to me to

do better in my work as a preacher and to dig deeper into the Word of God. Each lesson has helped

me to understand more perfectly the Word of God. I am looking forward to the next quarter which

starts less than four weeks away. I continue to ask for prayers as I study at the Tri-Cities School

Preaching & Christian Development.

Thank you for the support and the encouragement that you have blessed me with it is greatly

appreciated. I continue to pray that the work of the church may grow with you all. Someday, if the

Lord wills, I will be able to speak before the congregation and bring the message of God's word to

you all.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate